HEADS OF UNIVERSITIES COMMITTEE (HUCOM)

*

City University of Hong Kong ¢ Hong Kong Baptist University
Lingnan University & The Chinese University of Hong Kong
The Hong Kong Institute of Education e The Hong Kong Polytechnic University
The Hong Kong University of Science & Technology ¢ The University of Hong Kong

e A 53 i -

21 January, 2010
HUCOM’s Response to Secretary for Education’s announcement on Common Standards
for Consideration for Admission to Undergraduate Programmes under the New Academic

Structure

The Heads of Universities Committee (HUCOM) welcomes the Secretary for Education’s
announcement and confirms that as far as the four core subjects are concerned, the UGC-funded
institutions would consider the appl.ication of students who have attained Level 3 for Chinese
Language and English Language and Level 2 for Mathematics and Liberal Studies in the Hong
Kong Diploma of Secondary Education (HKDSE) for admission to 4-year undergraduate
programmes under the New Academic Structure. In addition to the four core subjects, the
institutions will determine the attainment needed in the required one or two elective subjects
and, as in the prevailing practice, may stipulate further admission requirements. Details will be
announced at a later stage.
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